Tim Colton

I am in favor of ammending the rule to allow for increased spill and TDG at lower Columbia and
Snake River dams in order to improve juvenile fish passage in the spring. Ultimately, however, we
need to remove the four Lower Snake River dams and possibly some on the Columbia in order to
improve conditions for Columbia basin salmon.



